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Save Lilo and Stitch! 
 

 
 

 Did you know that Disney Channel has a 
policy never to produce more than 65 episodes 
of any series? 
 Lilo and Stitch are its latest victims. Help 
us save them before it’s too late. 

 

Please visit saveliloandstitch.org 
For more information 

And sign our petition at 
http://petitiononline.com/stitch00/ 


